
PREFACE

We are again prefacing the letters by a com­
pletely revised list of those who have taken up 
military duty, also a revised Honour Roll and list 
of casualties. It is our intention to follow this 
practice with each succeeding pamphlet.

These pamphlets are being distributed to many 
outside the ranks of the Bank’s staff, and to these 
some of the letters will, doubtless, fail to carry the 
interest which we hope they will convey to those who 
are personal friends of the writers and consequently 
interested in their smallest doings.

We continue to receive interesting letters from 
time to time, and trust that the supply will be kept up.
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